Guidelines for Returning to Worship in Church – August 2021

Please note that we are currently meeting with a new start time of 10.30 am. The safety and wellbeing of our congregation are always our primary consideration, so for the time being we ask you to note the following precautions:

- The church will be well ventilated, but we do encourage you to wear your mask whilst in church.
- There will be no need for you to call and book in.
- As always you will be welcomed at the door, and there will be hand sanitisers available for you to use.
- The order of service, including words of hymns, will be shown on the projector screen.
- There will be no collection taken; however there will be a basket at the entrance to the sanctuary if you wish to make a donation.
- If you wish to make a regular donation via your bank, please speak to our Treasurer, John Gibbons, who will give you details.
- Coffee and fellowship following the service will be available from next week.
- The service will be recorded and uploaded to our <u>YouTube channel</u> later in the day (follow the link). We hope to be able to livestream the service before too long.

A warm welcome to all as we worship together once more!